
Date:     4/19/2022

To:      State Agencies and Co-Op Members
 
From:  State Procurement Office
 
Re:        SPO Alert – Network and Telephony Equipment and Services

The State Procurement Office has “Awarded” multiple contracts for Network and Telephony Equipment
and Services. The initial Contract Period is from April 19, 2022 to April 18, 2023 and can be used by
Statewide Eligible Agencies.

New Contract Information:

Contract # Supplier Contract Start Date

CTR059886 Custom Storage Inc. / dba cStor 4/19/2022

CTR059885 World Wide Technology 4/19/2022

CTR059880 Insight Public Sector 4/19/2022

CTR059873 Presidio Networked Solutions LLC 4/19/2022

CTR059872 Sentinel Technologies, Inc. 4/19/2022

CTR059871 NVISION Networking / GMI Inc. 4/19/2022

CTR059868 Hye Tech Network & Security Solutions, LLC 4/19/2022

CTR059864 Advanced Network Management 4/19/2022

If there are any questions, please contact Michael Hillebrand at 602-542-4229 or
Michael.Hillebrand@azdoa.gov.

Michael Hillebrand
Statewide Procurement Manager
State Procurement Office
Arizona Department of  Administration
100 North 15th Avenue, Suite 402
Phoenix, AZ 85007
Michael.Hillebrand@azdoa.gov
Office: 602-542-4229
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